
    MEMO 
To: Mayor and City Council Members 

From:  Phil Green, IT Director 

Date:  August 17, 2022 

 RE:  July Monthly Report  

 
This month we: 
 

1. Finished implementing Multi-Factor Authentication.  We have a few users to finish up 
with. 

2. Continued project to migrate networks. 
a. Migrate and cleanup Group Policy Objects 
b. Put file and print services closer to the users 

3. Started project to move the PD body and in-dash camera footage storage.  This is at a 
critical juncture and needs to be addressed. 

4. Continued documenting all processes in IT. 
5. Started cleanup of the server area. 
6. Added three new servers for the migration to the new network. 
7. Implemented training for IT issues/challenges/opportunities. 

 

 


